
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/660                                                                                            03/10/2024 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Member 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Urgent: Inputs from EPCs for the Second Session of the India-South Africa 
JWGTI Meeting. 
 

  
Greetings from PLEXCONCIL! 
  
We have been informed by the Department of Commerce(DOC), Govt. of India that 
the  Second Session of India-South Africa Joint Working Group on Trade and Investment 
(JWGTI) meeting is proposed to be held in November, 2024 under the Co-Chairmanship 
of Shri Ajay Bhadoo, Additional Secretary, Department of Commerce. In view of this, DOC 
is in the process of finalizing the agenda for the JTC meeting.  
  
In this regard, we request you to kindly e-mail us your Export/Import trade related 
issues/concerns(if any) with South Africa.  

  
Please e-mail (nilotpal@plexconcil.org) your input(if any) on or before 9th October 2024 
for onward submission to DOC for inclusion of the same in the agenda for the 
upcoming India-South Africa JWGTI meeting. 
  

  
Regards, 
  

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

DIN: 02587694 
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